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Across

1 In which board game are 
words formed from letters 
in patterns similar to a 
crossword puzzle; each 
letter has a value and those 
values are used to score 
the game? (8)

7 Which word can mean a 
rigid structure that 
surrounds or encloses a 
picture, door, windowpane 
or a single game of 
snooker? (5)

8 Which 1977 'nervous 
romance' starred Woody 
Allen as a Jewish 
comedian who falls in love 
with a midwestern girl 
played by Diane Keaton? 
(5,4)

9 In tennis, what name is 
given to a serve that the 
receiver is unable to reach? 
(3)

10 Supporters of Newcastle 
United are known as the 
what army? (4)

11/21 Who was chancellor 
of West Germany from 
1982 to 1990 and of the 
reunified German nation 
from 1990 to 1998? (6,4)

13 What was the name of the 
singing partner of Renee, 
who topped the British 
singles charts in 1982 with 

Save Your Love? (6)

14 Sea, bladder, garden, harp 
and marsh are all  types of 
which  gastropod 
molluscs? (6)

17/13D Which Indian-born 
British novelist's best 
known works are 
Midnight's Children and 
The Satanic Verses? (6,7)

18 What first name is shared 
by Marx, the founder of 
modern communism and 
Baedeker, the founder of 
the German publishing 
house known for its 
guidebooks? (4)

20 What is the name of the 
artificial intelligence, the 
sentient on-board 
computer of the spaceship 
Discovery in Arthur C 
Clarke's 2001 A Space 
Odyssey that eventually 
goes rampant? (3)

22 Which new Nobel prize 
was set up in 1968 by the 
Bank of Sweden? (9)

23 Which alloy of iron and 
nickel with a negligible 
coefficient of expansion, is 
used in the making of 
clocks and scientific 
instruments? (5)

24 What name is given to an 
inhabitant of the capital of 
Germany or a doughnut 
with jam filling and vanilla 

icing? (8)

Down

1 Which black private eye 
has been played on film by 
actors Richard Rowntree 
and Samuel L Jackson? (5)

2 Which city located near 
the Irrawaddy river delta is 
the capital and largest city 
of Myanmar? (7)

3 Joan who was the 
American folk singer and 
political activist who 
interested young audiences 
in folk music during the 
1960s? (4)

4 According to John 6:5-9, 
Jesus fed 5,000 men with 
two small fishes and five 
what? (6)

5 Which city is the the 
capital of Morocco? (5)

6 Selling England By The 
Pound, The Lamb Lies 
Down On Broadway and 
Abacab were all best 
selling albums by which 
band? (7)

7 What was the surname of 
the English novelist best 
known for his spy novels 
whose hero is the secret 
agent James Bond? (7)

12 What name is given to a 
person who harasses or 

persecutes someone with 
unwanted and obsessive 
attention? (7)

13 See 17 Across

15 What nationality were the 
composers Giuseppe Verdi 
and Antonio Vivaldi? (7)

16 According to The Bible, 
what was the name of the 
daughter of Herodias 
whose dancing beguiled 
Herod into giving her the 
head of John the Baptist? 
(6)

17 What name is given to a 
person who is the legal 
property of another and is 
forced to obey them? (5)

19 What name is given to the 
device that generates an 
intense beam of coherent 
monochromatic light (or 
other electromagnetic 
radiation) by stimulated 
emission of photons from 
excited atoms or 
molecules? (5)

21 See 11 Across


